
TWO BUS ROUTES TO RETURN TO REGULAR 
SERVICE IN MORNINGSIDE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (September 11, 2019) - Two Port Authority bus routes 
will return to regular service in Pittsburgh's Morningside neighborhood on Thursday, 
following the early completion of Pittsburgh Water & Sewer Authority street paving.

Bus routes 75-Ellsworth and 87-Friendship will be returned to regular routing 
beginning with the first buses on Thursday, September 12. The buses have been 
detoured on their outbound trips since Tuesday, September 3. 

Customers with any questions are encouraged to call Port Authority Customer 
Service at 412-442-2000. Customer Service representatives are available 6 a.m. to 7 
p.m. on weekdays and 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. on weekends and holidays.
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